
MEETING: Cabinet
DATE: Wednesday, 25 January 2017
TIME: 10.00 am
VENUE: Reception Room, Barnsley Town Hall

AGENDA

1.  Declaration of pecuniary and non-pecuniary interests  

2.  Leader - Call-in of Cabinet decisions  

Minutes

3.  Minutes of the previous meeting held on 11th January 2017 (Cab.25.1.2017/3)  
(Pages 3 - 10)

Items for Noting

4.  Decisions of Cabinet Spokespersons (Cab.25.1.2017/4)  

5.  Action Taken Under Paragraph B6 of the Responsibility for Executive Functions - 
Officer Delegations Contained in the Council Constitution (Cab.25.1.2017/5)  
(Pages 11 - 12)

Petitions

6.  Petitions received under Standing Order 44 (Cab.25.1.2017/6)  

Items for Decision/Recommendation to Council

Communities Spokesperson

7.  Disabled Facilities Grant Policy (Cab.25.1.2017/7)  (Pages 13 - 48)

People (Achieving Potential) Spokesperson

8.  Admission Arrangements for Community and Voluntary Controlled Primary and 
Secondary Schools for the 2018-19 School Year (Cab.25.1.2017/8)  (Pages 49 - 
52)

9.  Co-ordinated Scheme for Admission to Primary and Secondary Schools for the 
2018-19 School Year (Cab.25.1.2017/9)  (Pages 53 - 56)

To: Chair and Members of Cabinet:-

Councillors Houghton CBE (Chair), Andrews BEM, Bruff, Cheetham, Gardiner, 
Howard, Miller and Platts

Cabinet Support Members:

Councillors Cherryholme, Franklin, Frost, David Griffin, Lamb and Saunders



Chair of Overview and Scrutiny Committee
Chair of Audit Committee

Diana Terris, Chief Executive
Rachel Dickinson, Executive Director People
Matt Gladstone, Executive Director Place
Wendy Lowder, Executive Director Communities
Julia Burrows, Director Public Health
Frances Foster, Director Finance, Assets and Information Services
Andrew Frosdick, Director Legal and Governance
Alison Brown, Service Director Human Resources
Katie Rogers, Communications and Marketing Business Partner
Anna Morley, Scrutiny Officer
Ian Turner, Service Director, Council Governance

Corporate Communications and Marketing
Labour Group Room – 1 copy

Please contact Ian Turner on 01226 773421 or email governance@barnsley.gov.uk

Tuesday, 17 January 2017


